
 

West Elgin  

Community Health Centre 

Annual 

General Meeting 

 

 
Given the continued uncertainty with COVID-19, the Health Centre's 

Annual General Meeting (AGM) will once again be conducted virtually 
by video conferencing this September. 

 

Wednesday, September 15, 2021  

5:30 pm 

Virtually by videoconferencing 

 
Please RSVP by Wednesday, September 8, 2021  

to receive Zoom meeting invitation 

 

519-768-1715 x 2204 or info@wechc.on.ca 
 
 
 
 
 

                                  wechc.on.ca 
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http://www.wechc.on.ca/

